
From: Addresses <addresses@linz.govt.nz>  
Sent: Thursday 17 November 2022 2:17 PM 
To: Selina Topia | NTA <Selina.Topia@nta.govt.nz> 
Subject: RE: NEW ROAD NAME REQUEST addressed 7D Waipapa Road Kerikeri 
 
Kia ora Selina 
 
Here are my findings; 
 
Wai Tui Way  Acceptable 
Gumview Lane  Acceptable 
Oak Tree Lane  Acceptable 

 

Nga mihi 

 

Renni 
Addressing Analyst  

Addressing and Properties 
 

addresses@linz.govt.nz | DDI 04 460 0110 |  
 
 

 

 

Wellington Office, Level 7, Radio New Zealand House, 155 The Terrace 

PO Box 5501, Wellington 6145, New Zealand 

www.linz.govt.nz | data.linz.govt.nz 
 

                               

 

 
 
 
 
From: Selina Topia | NTA <Selina.Topia@nta.govt.nz>  
Sent: Friday 11 November 2022 9:08 a.m. 
To: Addresses <addresses@linz.govt.nz> 
Subject: NEW ROAD NAME REQUEST addressed at 7D Waipapa Road Kerikeri 
  
Tena Koutou, 
  
Can I please have approval for the names listed below. 
  
Wai Tui Way 
Gumview Lane 
Oak Tree Lane 
  
Thank you, 

mailto:addresses@linz.govt.nz
http://www.linz.govt.nz/
http://www.data.linz.govt.nz/
mailto:Selina.Topia@nta.govt.nz
mailto:addresses@linz.govt.nz
https://www.linz.govt.nz/
https://www.facebook.com/landinformationnz/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/land-information-new-zealand/
https://twitter.com/LandInfoNZ
https://www.youtube.com/user/linzvideoofficial


 
  
  
The Northland Transportation Alliance is a partnership between all four councils within Northland 
and Waka Kotahi (NZTA). The information contained within this email may be confidential. 
Therefore, if you have received this in error, you should delete it immediately and advise the sender 
noting that information contained within this communication should not be used or transmitted in 
any format.  
 

 
 

This message contains information, which may be in confidence and may be subject to 

legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not peruse, use, 

disseminate, distribute or copy this message. If you have received this message in error, 

please notify us immediately (Phone 0800 665 463 or info@linz.govt.nz) and destroy the 

original message. LINZ accepts no responsibility for changes to this email, or for any 

attachments, after its transmission from LINZ. Thank You. 
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